
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Norfolk County Commissioners will hold a public hearing on 
Wednesday, March 30, 2022, at 1:00 P.M. in the 
Commissioners’ Office Conference Room at 614 High Street (2nd 
Floor), Dedham, MA 02027 and via Zoom Teleconference 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83055109111?pwd=S1hoQXdzWWk
5T1VpQTVCRUdsZU02UT09 (Meeting ID: 830 5510 9111 
Passcode: 227615) or dial by phone 1 (929) 436 2866 US 
(Meeting ID: 830 5510 9111 Passcode: 227615) to review the 
Commissioners’ Fiscal Year 2023 Budget Proposal.  Citizens’ 
oral or written comments and suggestions are welcome.  The 
Fiscal Year 2023 proposed budget may be examined beginning 
March 23, 2022 at www.norfolkcounty.org or between 8:00 am 
and 4:00 pm commencing Wednesday, March 23, 2022 at the 
Norfolk County Commissioners’ Office.  Please contact the 
Commissioners’ Office at (781) 461-6105 with any questions.  
The Norfolk County Commissioners’ Office provides a barrier-
free environment for the handicapped. 
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